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CONGRATULATIONS:

Jason Torre recently received the Chancellor's Award for Excellence in Librarianship.
We send our best wishes to him for being selected for this honor!  The evaluation criteria
included - Skill in Librarianship, Service to the University and to the Profession, and
Scholarship and Continuing Professional Growth.

PHOTOS FROM THE FAREWELL TO KAREN KOSTNER :

We enjoyed sharing friendship and good wishes with Karen as she and her family plan to move  
to Wake Forest, North Carolina.  Janet organized the gathering and Godlind 's cakes were 
mouth-watering.  Hopefully, the chocolate cake recipe will be devulged in a future bulletin .  
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DIRECTOR'S COUNCIL REPORT:

Don't forget that each month there is a new posting of the report from department heads.  This is 
a good means to keep in touch with "what's going on" in the libraries.  All reports are in a share 
file within the Library Staff file.  For your convenience here is the April 11th report!

  


